

July 24, 2014

Alliance for Building Communities 801 W Hamilton St. Allentown, Pa 18101

Attn: Mr. Gerald Alfano, President & CEO

Dear Gerry:

It is my honor to enclose our check no.956902 in the amount of \$4,500 which is representative of National Penn Bank's ongoing support for your fine agency.

We at National Penn recognize that without agencies such as ABC's, programs such as affordable housing in the Lehigh Valley simply would not exist, that is why we are honored to partner with you to help our community thrive and prosper.

I look forward to a strong partnership, making the Lehigh Valley as great place to live.

Sincerely Yours

Chuck Weinmann

Vice President/CRA Officer

National Penn Bank

Chuck.weinmann@nationalpenn.com

610.807.5837